

## Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

**Tel:** +254205131400

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

NAROK

E-mail:<u>reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke</u>

FROM: Registrar Academic Affairs

**DATE**: 16th May, 2024

TO:

**BSc.** in Nursing Students

**REF:** MMU/AA031/006/2024/VOL.7(76)

September 2022 Cohort

## SUBJECT: CHANGE OF REPORTING DATE FOR NURSING STUDENTS – SEPTEMBER, 2022 COHORT

Deans Committee during the meeting held on Wednesday, 15<sup>th</sup> May, 2024 observed that the training for the course NUR 2206: General Nursing Assessment, was interrupted due to the strike by doctors, which has since been called off.

You are therefore required to report to your specific placement wards at the Narok County Referral Hospital on Monday, 20<sup>th</sup> May, 2024 in readiness for practical assessments that will be carried out from Wednesday, 29<sup>th</sup> to Friday, 31<sup>st</sup> May 2024. Consequently, the reporting date for your third trimester has been rescheduled to Monday, 3<sup>rd</sup> June, 2024, pending ratification by Senate.

Dr. Orieno Fredrick Onyango

OFO/tw

Copy to: Vice-Chancellor

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (A&SA)
Ag. Deputy Vice-Chancellor (A, F&S)
Deans of School of Pure, Applied and Health Sciences
Chairman, Health Sciences
Dean of Students
Finance Officer
Deputy Registrar, Admissions